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COURTESY NOTICE – POTENTIAL QUORUM OF MEMBERS 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given that members of the 
Arizona Board of Physical Therapy may attend the Arizona Physical Therapy 
Association’s PT Day at the Capitol on February 6, 2025 from 8:30 a.m. through 
1:30 p.m. to be held at the Arizona State Capitol Caucus Room, 1700 W. 
Washington, Phoenix, AZ 85007.  

 
Although a quorum of Board members may be present at the event, no Board 
action or deliberation will take place. Should a quorum of the Board be present, 
their appearance will be limited to observing, participating and/or presenting at 
the event in their individual capacities and not on behalf of the Board. 
 
 
Information regarding the possible appearance of a quorum of Board members at 
the event can be obtained by contacting Board staff at 602-274-0236.  
 
 

      January 21, 2025 
Judy Chepeus        Date 
Executive Director 

https://ptboard.az.gov/
https://www.aptaaz.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1905641
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